
1

Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: SD22B/0055 AI - Highdown Hill, Newcastle, Co Dublin

 
 

From: Fionnuala Collins <fcollins@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 12 May 2022 11:12 
To: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Sarah Watson <swatson@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Laurence Colleran <LCOLLERAN@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Suzanne Furlong <suzannefurlong@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: SD22B/0055 AI - Highdown Hill, Newcastle, Co Dublin 
 
Dear Sarah  
 
The Public Realm Section has reviewed the additional information for the above application and has no comments 
or conditions to add. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 

Fionnuala Collins | Assistant Parks Superintendent| 

Department of Environment, Water and Climate Change| 

South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24. 

Email:fcollins@sdublincoco.ie 

01 414 9000 Ext. 3652 
 
 


